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I oppose as the measure infringes on the rights of Oregonians. It’s ok not to like 

things. It’s not ok to take peoples rights away. I work for a FFL dealer and can tell you 

there’s a lot of lies being told by the news channels about this measure. Background 

checks are already required by all persons no matter if a firearm is being sold by a 

FFL dealer or privately. This just makes it nearly impossible for most to even afford 

gun ownership. With the extreme rise in cougar numbers and sightings in highly 

populated cities you’re telling residents to just deal with it without proper tools to 

protect themselves. Bear spray only works properly if the winds are in your favor. And 

if kids need to be protected from wildlife you’re even less likely to be able to do so 

safely. Please stop this nonsense and and don’t infringe on our 2nd amendment 

rights.  


